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Shutts & Bowen LLP is proud to participate in the latest initiative announced by Governor Ron
DeSantis, “Lawyers Assisting Warriors,” a military pro bono project. At a press conference at Eglin Air
Force Base, Governor DeSantis was surrounded by some of Florida's top lawyers, including Firm-
wide Managing Partner, Michael Grindstaff.

Commenting on Mr. Grindstaff and the other prominent attorneys by his side, Desantis said, “This is
really the cream of the crop when it comes to law firms in Florida.”

The Navy veteran Governor plans to provide free legal help to active-duty service members
statewide, addressing one of the most critical areas of concern for Florida's military population.

To read more about the announcement, please click here.

About Michael Grindstaff

Michael J. (“Micky") Grindstaff is a partner in Shutts & Bowen’s Orlando office, is the firm wide
Managing Partner and also serves on the firm's Executive Committee. Since 1982, Micky's practice of
law has been concentrated in the areas of real estate transactions, land use and development. He
has handled numerous transactions involving the acquisition, zoning, permitting, development and
sale of retail shopping centers, mixed-use developments, residential subdivisions, multi-family
apartment complexes, office buildings and Developments of Regional Impact (DRIs).
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